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Dear Parent / Guardian, 

Author Event Tuesday 15th January – with Ross Montgomery! 

We are delighted to let you know that your son/daughter will be attending 
an event with award-winning children’s author, Ross Montgomery!  

Your child will have the opportunity to meet the author, ask questions, and 
buy signed and personally dedicated copies of his books.   

Pre-Order Books for signing here: pgbb.co.uk/premontgomery.   
Deadline for pre-ordering is midnight 14th January.  
You can also purchase books after school with cash or card on the day.  
(Books are £6.99 each.) 

We hope your child will benefit greatly from this visit!    

With best wishes,  

Pea Green Boat Books   
     

About the Author: Ross Montgomery started writing while working as a Primary School Teacher at 
Gatehouse School. He now writes full time and has been has been shortlisted for the Costa Book Award, 
nominated for the CILIP Carnegie Award and has won the Weald Book Award. His most recent chapter book, 
Max and the Millions, came out on World Book Day 2018 and his latest picturebook, Space Tortoise, came 
out in May 2018.  

       

       

Times Children’s Book of the Week 

Books for older readers, 8+ 


